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Visit HealthCare.gov Visit HealthCare.gov to sign up for coverage through  

Open Enrollment is 
November 1, 2021 
through January 15, 
2022 

 

 

 

  

 

Accessible formats 
are available 

the Health Insurance Marketplace®. 

Don’t miss out – Make sure you’re ready to enroll 

for 2022 coverage by visiting HealthCare.gov. 

Marketplace Open Enrollment is November 1, 2021 - 

January 15, 2022. You may qualify for coverage 

through a Marketplace plan, Medicaid, or the 

Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP). You can 

apply and enroll in Medicaid or CHIP any time. 

You have the right to get Marketplace information in 

an accessible format, like large print, Braille, or audio. 

You also have the right to file a complaint if you feel 

you’ve been discriminated against. Visit 

CMS.gov/about-cms/agency-information/ 

aboutwebsite/cmsnondiscriminationnotice.html, or 

call the Marketplace Call Center at 1-800-318-2596 for 

more information. TTY users can call 1-855-889-4325. 

HOW CAN I LEARN MORE? 

To learn more about coverage 

through the Marketplace or your 

benefits and protections under 

the health care law, visit 

HealthCare.gov or call the 

Marketplace Call Center at 

1-800-318-2596. TTY users can

call 1-855-889-4325. 
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